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SURS Urges Members to Carefully Read Emails Offering 
Retirement Counseling

Many SURS members have recently received unsolicited, potentially misleading emails from 
companies not affiliated with SURS offering retirement counseling. These emails may appear 
to come from SURS or appear to represent SURS. They do not.

SURS encourages members to be cautious of email solicitations and skeptical of any 
attempts by outside firms to request personal or financial information.

Please read your emails carefully and respond accordingly.

Members within four years of retirement may schedule a retirement counseling appointment 
with a SURS counselor. To schedule, log in to the SURS Member Website at www.surs.org [1]

.  Members further from retirement should call SURS at 800-275-7877 Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Friday from 8:00 am ? 4:30 pm and Thursday from 9:00 am ? 4:30 pm and 
speak to a SURS Member Service Representative.
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